
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 4:44 PM 
To: oliver@oliverolsen.com 
Subject: response to public records request 
 
Dear Representative Olsen, 
 
Attached please find records in response to your public records request dated September 7, 
2016.  Weekly reports to the Governor have been withheld as executive privileged communications 
pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(1) & (4).  Several emails between Secretary of Education Rebecca 
Holcombe and James Pepper have also been withheld as executive privileged communications pursuant 
to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(1) & (4).  Personal contact information has been redacted pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 
317(c)(7).   
 
If you feel any records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief of Staff, 
Darren Springer. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
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